
April 15, 2025 

 

 

Scott Cummings 

Superintendent 

Groesbeck I.S.D. 

1202 N. Ellis 

Groesbeck, TX 76642 

 

Dear Mr. Cummings, 

On behalf of the Groesbeck H.O.T. Pee Wee Football, we hereby respectfully request 

that the Groesbeck H.O.T. Pee Wee Football organization, by the attached resolution, 

be sanctioned as an extracurricular activity.   

Thank you and the members of your Board of Trustees for your consideration of this 

request. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Tyrell Hobbs 

Groesbeck H.O.T. Pee Wee Football 

 

  



 

RESOLUTION 

Regarding 

 

EXTRACURRICULAR STATUS OF  

THE GROESBECK H.O.T. PEE WEE FOOTBALL 

 

Be it hereby resolved that upon this date, the duly elected Board of Trustees of the 

Groesbeck Independent School District meeting in public with a quorum present and 

certified, did adopt this resolution that recognizes the Groesbeck H.O.T. Pee Wee 

Football Organization as approved for recognition and eligible for extracurricular status 

consideration under 19 Texas Administrative Code, Chapter 76.1, pertaining to 

extracurricular activities. 

Participation by the Groesbeck H.O.T. Pee Wee Football members under provisions of 

this resolution are subject to all rules and regulations set forth under the 19 Texas 

Administrative Code as interpreted by this Board and designated officials of this school 

district whose rules shall be final. 

 

Approved this 21st day of April, 2025. 

 

       

Aslone Foy, GISD Board of Trustees 

 

       

Scott Cummings, Superintendent 

 

 

 

 

 

  



ADJUNCT FACULTY APPOINTMENT 

 

Groesbeck H.O.T. Pee Wee Football requests adjunct staff member status for the 

Groesbeck H.O.T. Pee Wee Football President and Vice-President board members of 

the Groesbeck H.O.T. Pee Wee Football for the school year 2025-2026.  

Signed this 21st day of April, 2025. 

 

 

Groesbeck Independent School District 

 

       

Scott Cummings, Superintendent 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

April 15, 2025 

 

 

Scott Cummings 

Superintendent 

Groesbeck I.S.D. 

1202 N. Ellis 

Groesbeck, TX 76642 

 

Dear Mr. Cummings, 

On behalf of the Groesbeck H.O.T. Pee Wee Football, we hereby respectfully request 

that the Groesbeck H.O.T. Pee Wee Football organization, by the attached resolution, 

be sanctioned as an extracurricular activity.   

Thank you and the members of your Board of Trustees for your consideration of this 

request. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Tyrell Hobbs 

President 

Groesbeck H.O.T. Pee Wee Football 

 

 

 

 

 


